
 

  

9th March 2020 

  

  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

SHINING STARS FUND RASING DAY FRIDAY 20TH MARCH 

  

Shining Stars is a local parent run support group for families of children and young people with Down 
Syndrome.  

The Lots of Socks campaign encourages people to wear odd socks to celebrate difference and the 
contribution that people with Down Syndrome make to society. 

The charity run a monthly support group, organise activities to encourage children’s development and social 
skills, (for example music therapy and musical theatre), provides a learning and resource library, runs 
training for antenatal and postnatal professionals and holds regular events to bring our families together. 

Treetops School are pleased to be supporting this extremely worthy cause on Friday 20th March by 
inviting students to wear odd socks (along with their normal uniform) to school and donate £1.00. 

Please feel free to contact Jennifer who helps to run the group on 07540 079 685 if you would like any more 
information.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Brewer 

Head teacher 

 


